
TO BE PUBLISHED IN THE  

MCKINNEY COURIER-GAZETTE 

Thursday, December 31, 2009 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the City Council of the 

City of McKinney at 5:30 P.M. on Tuesday, January 5, 2010 in the council chamber 

of the Municipal Court Building located at 222 N. Tennessee, McKinney, Texas 

regarding:  Consider Project #09-11 as submitted by the City of McKinney 

requesting two million four hundred forty dollars ($2,440,000) for expenses 

related to park improvement and expansion. 

 

WITNESS MY HAND AND SEAL THIS 31st day of December, 2009 

 

Sandy Hart, City Secretary 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


